New Jersey Department of Health *Influenza Honor Roll*



Announcement of 2020-2021 Honor Roll Recipients

For the 2020-2021 flu season, four categories of honorees were eligible: education, business, community-based, and medical facilities. The list below includes the 16 awardees who have been added to the New Jersey Influenza Honor Roll.

New Jersey Influenza Honor Roll Awardees

Education

- Lakewood School District
- Lawrence Township Public Schools
- Ridgefield Memorial High School
- Stockton University

Medical

- Christian Health Care Center
- Englewood Health
- Hackensack Meridian Health Nursing and Rehab Ocean Grove
- Hunterdon Medical Center
- Inspira Health Network
- The Manor Health and Rehabilitation
- Masonic Village at Burlington
- Trinitas Regional Medical Center
- Weisman Children's

Community-Based

- Madison Health Department*
- New Jersey Immunization Network
- The Partnership for Maternal and Child Health of Northern New Jersey*

*The Vaccine Preventable Disease Program would also like to present two of the awardees with "Top Honors" to highlight their achievements during the past flu season. The recipients for "Top Honors" this year are Madison Health Department and The Partnership for Maternal and Child Health of Northern New Jersey. They are being recognized for their efforts in planning and collaborating with community partners to achieve increased flu immunization rates in their respective communities and in doing so with flexibility to adapt to the demands of the pandemic.

Congratulations to all the recipients! If you have any questions or comments, please contact the Vaccine Preventable Disease Program by calling 609-826-4861, or via email at IHR@doh.nj.gov.